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11 November 2019 
 

TEMPORARY CEASING SCHOOL OPERATIONS FOR 
TUESDAY 12 NOVEMBER 2019 

Dear parent/carer, 

I am writing to inform you the Rural Fire Service have requested that our school will not operate 
tomorrow to ensure the safety of students and staff. As our school has been identified as a school 
at increased risk if a bushfire were to break out based on ‘Catastrophic Fire Danger’ ratings for 
our area. 

This means there will be no staff on site tomorrow and we would like you to please make 
appropriate arrangements for your child.  

It is important that you have appropriate supervision in place and that children are not left at home 
alone in case there is fire activity in your local area. 

Regular updates will be posted on the Department’s website https://education.nsw.gov.au/ and 
our school website, Facebook page and E-News app to advise the status of our schools’ operation.  

We will recommence operations on Wednesday 13th November unless advised. 

Please contact the school on 95438317 if you would like any further information about this matter. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Julie Perkins 
Relieving Principal 
Lucas Heights Community School  
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